Dear Pam Aalderink, Douglas City Clerk, June 24,2023

We received a letter today regarding our neighbor at 3077 May Ave requesting a permit to
have 6 chickens and a coop in her yard directly adjacent to our home at 3071 May Ave. We
strongly oppose this for a variety of reasons (smell,noise,attracts more critters) and we want
the city to DENY this permit please. Thank you for your time in this matter

Regards
Debbi & Fred Larsen

Ok, Yo

C\C Rich Labombard
Douglas City Manager




